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Hello Parents,

Hope your new year is starting out well! We've certainly been blessed with a parade of sunny days, perfect
for playing outdoors!

These first weeks of the term have been all about learning—no major events on the calendar just yet. We
did enjoy an assembly led by a trio of Grade 7 students, celebrating our first pillar: “We are EXPLORERS”! They
encouraged everyone to dive into new adventures this year. Be sure to check out our fabulous brick wall
display, “405 Things to Try in ‘25,” over in the foyer—it's bursting with hand-drawn ideas from all of our
students! We also gave a shout-out to our basketball teams and those who’ve been walking or biking to
school, along with our Outdoor Pursuits and Mountain Bikers. Special recognition went to club leaders and
environmental heroes who snagged the coveted “Q Crew” t-shirts!

With a long stretch of learning ahead, our teachers are diving into classroom activities, focusing on our
goals to improve student writing and number sense. Our staff has a zillion ways to instruct, encourage, and
motivate, so expect growth in your kids in these areas!

Term 2 exploratory classes for Grades 5 to 7 are back! We’ve got the same lineup as last term, but with
some fun swaps—Mountain Biking is on pause for ADST Design Challenges, Musical Theatre has been
replaced with Textiles (Sewing), and Outdoor Pursuits is now Art in Clay. The kids are buzzing with
excitement for these fresh offerings!

Enjoy these crisp days of winter on Vancouver Island and have fun 
exploring outdoors with your kids whenever you can! 

Cheers,

 Corleen
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SPIRIT WEAR! ORDERING DETAILS
We are currently taking orders for QBES Spirit Wear!

Closing date for orders will be February 24th.
Order online through School Cash Online.
Hoodies, $35  - Colours - Purple, Grey, Black

T-shirts, $18 - Black
Water bottle, $15

Hats, $25

Kindergarten Registration
Kindergarten registration is now live!

Registration is done online from now until
January 31st. 

Click HERE for more information and to
register your child. 

If you have any questions call the office
250-752-9212 OR by email

qualicumbeach@sd69.bc.ca

https://www.schoolcashonline.com/
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/QBES/Pages/default.aspx#/=
https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Lists/Announcements/Attachments/437/Kindergarten%20Registration%20for%202025-2026.pdf


Upcoming open houses for Grade 7 students at
Kwalikum Secondary and Ballenas.
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GRADE 7 INFO NIGHTS

POKEMON  UPDATE
We understand that students
are excited to play and trade 
Pokemon cards, however it

has become an activity that
can create conflict and upset

at school.  QBES students
should not bring their cards to

school at this time.

IMPORTANT DATES TO REMEMBER

February 26 - Hearing 
Screening for Kindergarteners.

More details HERE.

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/school/QBES/Documents/Child%20Health%20Screening%20Regulation.pdf


Check the Qualicum School District website for up 
to date info on events in the community.
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COMMUNITY EVENTS

Community Events

https://www.sd69.bc.ca/Community69/Pages/default.aspx#/=

